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Frequently Asked Questions 

How do I log in? 
You can log on at www.kppmconnection.com with your existing username and password.  If you don’t have a username and 
password yet, you need to register.  First, locate your new account number in the top blue section of your included billing 
statement under “Account ID”. Then, please visit www.kppmconnection.com to access the new portal and follow the 
instructions.  If you need help logging on, please call our customer service line below.   

What new features does the customer portal have? 
Our new customer portal provides great new features!  Homeowners can now sign-up for recurring ACH, view violations and 
violation letters, submit and track submitted work orders and manage electronic community notifications, all from a computer 
or mobile device! 

What if I signed up for recurring ACH directly through the Keystone Pacific Website? 
Congratulations! Your account will be upgraded automatically and your payments will continue. 

What if I signed up with my bank to automatically pay my assessments? 
Update your bank’s records with the new remittance address and your new homeowner account number. Your new 10-digit 
account number will be labeled “Account ID” in the top blue section of your billing statement. The new payment address is: 

File 1958 
1801 W. Olympic Blvd. 
Pasadena, CA 91199-1958 

What if I make or want to make payments on the Keystone Pacific website? 
After January 3, 2018 – The Keystone Pacific customer portal will have more payment options. You can continue to make one-
time ACH payments and now you can set up recurring payments as well.  You can log on at www.kppmconnection.com. 

What if I make recurring payments with a credit card? 
If you signed up for a recurring payment through PayLease utilizing your credit card, you will receive separate correspondence 
with easy-to-follow instructions.  

Will my account balance carry over? 
Yes, however your January billing statement will only show January’s assessment. It will not reflect your account balance. The 
account balance will appear on your February billing statement. 

I need Help!  Who do I contact?   
We’ve extended our hours for live customer service support to assist you in navigating the new portal. The Keystone Pacific 
team is here to support you.   

Extended service hours from January 2nd –  January 31st: 
9:00 AM to 9:00 PM, Monday through Friday. 

Phone Number: 949-833-2600 
Email: customercare@keystonepacific.com 


